

Ruilding houses, building hope

March 18, 2008

Martha's Vineyard Commission PO Box 1447 Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Dear Commission.

I am writing on behalf of the Board of Directors and the Building Committee of Habitat for Humanity of Martha's Vineyard. We strongly support the Island Housing Trust's plan for Bradley Square in Oak Bluffs.

Habitat for Humanity of Martha's Vineyard is a partner with the Island Housing Trust and the Island Affordable Housing Fund. We will receive one unit located within the parameters of Bradley Square which will be made available at 80% or below the median income level for Dukes County. Not only will Bradley Square continue to address the needs of affordable housing on the Island, but it will preserve Martha's Vineyard's history, help retain people on the Island who are an important part of the Island's year-round community, as well as anhance the neighborhood.

We look forward to our continued partnership with the Island Housing Trust and the Island Affordable Housing Fund at Bradley Square and urge you to quickly review and approve this project.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Andre Mallegol Vice President

Board of Directors

Chair, Building Committee

Post Offic: Box 1093 346 State Roi d, Suite 21 Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 (508) 696-4646 Inouses@hashathu.org